NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED 2023-24 COUNTY BUDGET

	The Jeff Davis County Commissioners Court will have the Public Hearing on the proposed 2023 County Budget to 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, September 26, 2023 at the Jeff Davis County Courthouse, located at 100 Court Ave, Fort Davis, Texas 79734.    This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s budget by $ 313,720.80 this is a 14.07% increace, and of that amount $29,149.84 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year.
Any person may attend and participate in the Public Hearing.  The Commissioners Court may make any changes in the proposed budget that it considers warranted by the law and required by the interest of the taxpayers.  At the conclusion of the Public Hearing, the Commissioners Court shall take action on the proposed budget.


